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From: Egide, Erik@CHP <EEgide@chp.ca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 11:40 AM
To: MacCarthy, Arnica@DOT; OPR State Clearinghouse
Cc: CHP-EIR; Danford, Peter@CHP; CHP-30AAdesk; Abrahams, Kristen@CHP
Subject: EIR Response - SCH 2023070403

Good morning, 
 
The California Highway Patrol’s Marin Area has reviewed the Environmental documents submitted by Caltrans District 4 
for the Marin State Route 1 Drainage System Restoration Project (SCH #2023070403).  As is the case with any State 
Highway related construction project, we anticipate there will be an impact to CHP operations with response times 
through the construction area.  There is nothing in the project description that stands out as impacting traffic safety, 
congestion, or public safety beyond the traffic delays typically expected for such a project.  Marin Area requests all 
anticipated significant traffic delays be communicated to our office, which will allow us to maintain our ability to provide 
the highest level of safety, service, and security to the public.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you, Erik  
 
Erik J. Egide, Lieutenant 
California Highway Patrol, Marin Area 
53 San Clemente Drive 
Corte Madera, CA 94925 
Office: (415) 924-1100 
Cell:  (415) 302-4883 
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